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Submission: I strongly object to the proposed variation by Solo Water for Catherine Hill Bay. The discharge of treated effluent
into the creek, the lagoon and the ocean/beach is totally unacceptable. It will place the public health at risk. The beach is a
popular family/surfing/tourist/sporting spot. Many children bathe in the creek and lagoon. In addition, the discharge will pollute
the waterways and surrounding environment. That will have a negative, damaging, ongoing, permanent impact on the beautiful
Catherine Hill Bay. The damage from the development has begun already, for eg. compare the image of the creek and lagoon
provided by Solo Water in the application (April 2016) with the current true state (May 2018) of the creek and the now dry bed
"lagoon". Please register my objection to the application.





